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SB551 

I am opposed to this bill because schools already have guidelines as to storage of 

students medications and written prescription usage by a doctor and parent. There 

are rules and regulations to handling firearms. Both medication and firearm rules are 

included in parent, teacher, and staff handbooks. This bill is unnecessary.    


